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August 15, 2005 
Dear Classmate,  
 It’s now time to register.   We’ve enclosed a list of those who’ve given us an early 
indication that they are planning to attend the Reunion.  This list is updated every few days on 
www.harvard60.org as we get more current indications.  Note: Being on the list is not enough; 
Registration is necessary.  The best way to register is through the Internet.  Click the link at 
harvard60.org and it will take you to the HAA’s secure site.  There you can fill in the easy 
Registration Form online and pay with your credit card.  Alternatively, register using the 
enclosed Registration Form and mail with a check or credit card payment to 45th Reunion 
Office, 124 Mt. Auburn Street, 6th Floor, Cambridge, MA 02138 (or fax to 617-495-0434). The 
Class treasury may be able to help those who would otherwise be unable to attend the Reunion 
because of the cost. Contact any of the Reunion co-chairs if you have financial aid needs. 

 To help us in making final arrangements, please have your registration and payment 
in by September 2.  As an incentive, getting it in to us by that date gets you a discount. 

 We hope you will attend the whole Reunion (Thursday evening, September 29, through 
Sunday brunch, October 2).  But there are three choices: to register for the whole Reunion; to 
register for the first half of the Reunion (Thursday evening through Friday); or, to register for 
the second half of the Reunion (Saturday through Sunday brunch). 

 Continue to check harvard60.org  (with link to www.harvard60.org/r60.html, the 
Radcliffe ‘60 site) for updates about the Reunion and for classmate e-mail addresses 
 
Here’s the Schedule of Reunion Events: 
 
Thursday evening, September 29, 5:30 to 10:00 p.m. 
 Reception and buffet supper at the HAA’s space on the 6th floor of 124 Mt. Auburn 
Street (parking in the public garage under the building, $10).   A treat for all of us will be Bartle 
Bull ‘60 and Susan Diamond ‘60 roasting classmates. 
 
Friday September 30, 8:15-11:15 a.m. 
 Continental breakfast followed by 9:00 a.m. interview/conversation with Bob Rubin ‘60, 
former co-CEO of Goldman Sachs, former head of the National Economic Council in the 
Clinton White House, Secretary of the Treasury 1995-1999, and currently director and chair of 
the Executive Committee of Citigroup and one of the seven members of the Harvard 
Corporation.  Bob looks forward to a chance to greet classmates and to respond to questions 
about foreign and domestic issues facing the nation, about his time with the Clinton 
administration, about Harvard today, and about anything else. 

 Interviewing Bob will be '60 classmate Paul Kirk, a retired partner of Sullivan & 
Worcester. Paul is a director of several corporations and nonprofits, chair of the Overseers’ 
committee to visit the Department of Athletics, and former chair of the Overseers' nominating 
committee. He is co-chair of the Commission on Presidential Debates, chairman of the board of 
the John F. Kennedy Library Foundation, and former chairman of the national Democratic 
Party. 
 
Friday September 30, 11:30-12:45 p.m., Memorial Church 
 Memorial service for departed classmates led by clergy in the class. 
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Friday September 30, 1:00 p.m., lunch, followed by free time. 
 Lunch at any of the houses or at Annenberg (Memorial) Hall, the freshman dining facility.  For Radcliffe classmates, 
lunch together at Cronkhite (6 Ash Street) followed by a class meeting and informal conversation.  This Radcliffe lunch and 
meeting are open to all Radcliffe ‘60, even those who are not otherwise attending the Reunion, at no charge.  All Radcliffe 
‘60, please indicate on the Registration Form if you are attending this Radcliffe lunch. 

 Free time from 1:45 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. to wander around Harvard and Cambridge, revisiting old haunts and seeing 
the many changes, or for Radcliffe to remain at Cronkhite. 

 Resting space and an opportunity to purchase soft drinks is available at the Greenhouse Café in the Science Center, 
at Ticknor Lounge in Boylston Hall and in the lower level of Memorial Hall.  For those who wish to change clothes on-
campus for the evening, your name badge will gain you access to the locker rooms at the Malkin Athletic Center (formerly 
the IAB). 
 
Friday September 30, 4:00 p.m. 
 Tea with Dick Gross (Dean of Harvard College) and  Jack Reardon ‘60 (executive director of the HAA and associate 
vice president of Harvard) to talk about Harvard today. 
 
Friday September 30, 6:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. 
 Informal evening of drinks and buffet dinner with casual seating at the Harvard Faculty Club (20 Quincy Street).  A 
chance to mingle and mix, visiting with many. 
 
Saturday October 1, 8:00 a.m. to 10:45 a.m., Science Center. 
 Continental breakfast followed by a series of seminars: the first session at 8:30 a.m. and a second session at 9:45 a.m. 
The exact content and speakers are still evolving. As the details are confirmed, we will post it on the class website: 
www.harvard60.org. Current topics being considered: 

1) Iraq–perspectives on the war and the world of Islam. 

2) Views on a Harvard education today. 

3) Redesigning ourselves–several perspectives on stem cell research and the promise of genetic engineering. 

4) Where I have been in my travels lately–adventures in body, mind, and spirit. 

We hope these discussions will be interesting, relevant, entertaining, and thought-provoking, including ample time for 
questions from the reunion attendees. 
 
Saturday October 1, 11:15 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 Lunch at 11:15 a.m. at the Murr Hall of Athletic History, followed by the 12:30 p.m. football game v. Lehigh. 

 An alternative to the football game is discussion groups organized by Radcliffe '60 offering diverse approaches and 
perspectives on what it means to be 66 or 67 (see enclosed descriptions).  The location will be announced when you arrive 
for the Reunion; shuttle buses will be available from lunch. 

 Post-game and post-discussion-groups reception at the Murr Hall of Athletic History. 

 For those who wish to change clothes on-campus for the evening, your name badge will gain you access to the 
locker rooms at the Malkin Athletic Center (formerly the IAB). 
 
Saturday October 1, 6:00 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. 
 Dinner at the John F. Kennedy Presidential Library (buses will depart from the Square at 6:00 p.m.).  There will be 
access to the Library exhibits as part of our gala evening.  Buses will return us to the Square at 10:30 p.m. 
 

Sunday October 2, 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
 Brunch and farewells at Cronkhite (6 Ash Street). 
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Hotels.  Your committee has blocked 200 rooms (85 in the Square) at discounted prices, as follows (when you telephone 
mention you are part of Harvard-Radcliffe 1960's 45th Reunion): 

 
 
Disabilities. Those with disabilities or mobility impairments who need assistance should contact the University Disability 
Coordinator, Marie Trottier, at 617-495-1859 or marie_trottier@harvard.edu. 
 
Parking.  Thursday evening and Sunday morning at 124 Mt. Auburn Street (location of our Thursday reception and supper), 
$10 each.  Friday (8:00 a.m. to 10:30 p.m.) and Saturday (8:00 a.m.to 4 p.m.), at no charge (just say 45th Reunion of Harvard-
Radcliffe ‘60) at the Oxford Garage, 52 Oxford Street, Cambridge.  Saturday afternoon, football game parking is available at 
Soldiers Field for $10.  Saturday evening, parking is free at the Kennedy Library. 
 
Resting space.  Resting space and an opportunity to purchase soft drinks is available at the Greenhouse Café in the Science 
Center, at Ticknor Lounge in Boylston Hall and in the lower level of Memorial Hall.  For those who wish to change clothes 
on-campus for the evening, your name badge will gain you access to the locker rooms at the Malkin Athletic Center (formerly 
the IAB). 
 
Dietary.  Please indicate needs on Registration Form and then identify yourself to service staff at meals. 
 
Dress.  Jacket and tie (and equivalent for women) Saturday evening.  Everything else casual. 
 
Registration Packets.  Your name tag and information on last minute location decisions will be available at the first event 
you are scheduled to attend.  Most people will get these materials Thursday evening on the 6th Floor at 124 Mt. Auburn 
Street.  The packets will include an updated list of those attending the Reunion together with their cell phone numbers so 
that phone contacts can be made at the Reunion. 
 

* * * * * * * 
 
 We’re very much looking forward to seeing you at the Reunion.  Contact any of us if you have a question.  
 
 With best wishes. 
 
 
 
 

Sheraton-Commander (888-627-7127)- 35 rooms - $255 Rooms saved until August 30 

Inn at Harvard (617-491-2222)- 20 rooms - $269 Rooms saved until August 18 

Harvard Square Hotel (617-491-2222) - 30 rooms - $185 Rooms saved until August 18 

Cambridge Marriot (Kendall/MIT T-stop) (617-494-6600, 800-228-9290) - 40 rooms - $199 Rooms saved until September 8 

Days Hotel (1234 Soldiers Field Road; 15 min. walk to Square; bus every 15 mins.) (617-
254-0200) - 45 rooms - $145 

Rooms saved until August 30 

Cambridge Gateway Inn (3 T stops from Harvard Square) (617-661-7800)- 30 rooms - $95 Rooms saved until September 22 

Steve Weddle 
weddle.ss@att.net 
914-238-4884 
914-441-6773 cell 
  
Dorothy Howells 
dehowells@msn.com 
781-235-7636 
781-267-5016 cell 
  

Anne Franges 
annefranges@comcast.net 
973-744-4242 
  
  
  
  
 Co-Chairs 

Ron Goodman 
rongoodman@post.harvard.edu 
617-472-1094 
617-905-3788 cell 
  
Dev Barker 
b.devereux.barker@brewerlord.com 
978-774-6814 
617-872-7286 cell 


